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Sheriff “Danny” Diggs Will Provide Real Relief for Working Families 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 24, 2022 
CONTACT: danny@diggsforsenate.com 
 
Yorktown, VA - Sheriff J.D. “Danny” Diggs today, released the following statement 
regarding Virginia Senate Democrats refusal to lower the Gas Tax: 
 
“Working Virginia families for too long have suffered under the weight of rising gas 
prices.  Now, when presented with an opportunity to offer relief to the working people of 
Virginia, Senate Democrats turned their backs on them.  We cannot continue to elect 
Senators that willfully ignore the needs of Virginians.  When I am elected Senator, I will 
work with Governor Youngkin to provide real relief for Virginia families.” 
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